< PROMEDICA

April 20t 2021

ATTN: Frank Tran - Material Licensing Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

U.S. NRC Region III

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352

Fax: 630-515-1078 (Materials Licensing Branch)

Re: Request for additional information for NRC License No. 21-18816-01, Docket #

625351

In response to the additional information regarding a copy of the status from the
regulatory state agency website for medical license issued for the proposed authorized
users, the response is the following per ODH Radioactive Materials Supervisor (email
dated 4/20/2021):

1.

“Toledo Hospital is in good standing with Ohio, and the active amendment is
number 36.”

“Ohio restricts access to our radioactive materials licensing system and does not
publish a licensee’s status.”

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 419-291-4183 or
sven.gallo@promedica.org

Sincerely,

——R—— —
Sven Gallo M.Sc., DABR (D,N), RSO
Sr. Diagnostic & Nuclear Medical Physicist

Radiation Safety Officer
Mercy Memorial Hospital
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From: Michael.Rubadue@odh.ohio.gov <Michael.Rubadue@odh.ohio.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 9:37 AM

To: Gallo, Sven <Sven.Gallo@ProMedica.org>; Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request for additional information for NRC License No. 21-18816-01

Mr. Tran,

Toledo Hospital is in good standing with Ohio, and the active amendment is number 36. Ohio restricts access to our
radioactive materials licensing system and does not publish a licensee’s status. Please contact me if you have any
questions regarding Ohio’s RAM licenses.

Sincerely,

Michael J Rubadue

Supervisor

Radioactive Materials Program
Ohio Department of Health
614-728-0872

From: Gallo, Sven <Sven.Gallo@ProMedica.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 10:04 AM

To: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>

Cc: Rubadue, Michael <Michael.Rubadue@odh.ohio.gov>
Subject: Additional information for NRC License No. 21-18816-01

Good morning Mr. Tran,
I spoke to Mike Rubadue (Supervisor — Radioactive Materials) from the Ohio Department of Health via phone.
Mike recommended for me to forward this email to him and he will help validate your request below, as the

information may be limited.

Thank you and please let me know what if anything else is required. Once we have this info, I can put it in
writing and sign. Can I email this to you directly?

Sven
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Sven Gallo M.Sc., DABR (D,N), RSO, CRE

Sr. Diagnostic & Nuclear Medical Physicist
Radiation Safety Officer | ProMedica Health System
Department of Radiology | Medical Physics

office: (419) 291-4183 | cell: (216) 509-4946

For information about COVID-19:

coronavirus.ohio.gov
1-833-4-ASK-ODH
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